

RECORDS DEPARTMENT RECORDS DEPARTMENT

16 Memorial Avenue, PO Box 42 Merrylands NSW 2160

Τ

E council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au W www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au

From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 9:12 PM

To: Records Department <council@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to object the above DA in concern with few issues;

Lidcombe is currently growing bigger with more residential development. It is already expected to produce large traffic issue as there are only limited road capacity. It seems that the proposal you have on traffic does not count the highly probable increase of traffic volumn with this soon-complete residential housing development nearby. Also I believe large garbage trucks will definiately cause more complicated problems on our road, including frequent repair of the road surface due to "wear and tear" by trucks.

Although it is proposed to be located in the industrial area I believe it is unavoidable for the trucks to pass the residential area. As my property is located nearby the proposed area it is likely that I would suffer from the noise pollution.

Issues continue....

But most of all I would truly like to know if there was any cases like this before in Sydney, a waste station getting built in much close distance to the residential area?? I do not believe you as a council convinced your residents like myself for this type of facility to be built in Lidcombe where it is steeply growing in population. Please consider to relocate the facility.

Sincerely yours,

a resident on

Disclaimer

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this unintentionally, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. Cumberland City Council does not warrant the material contained in this message is free from Computer virus or defect. Loss or damage incurred in use is not the responsibility of Cumberland City Council. Cumberland City Council respects your privacy and is committed to protecting it. To view our Privacy Policy please visit www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au